
 
 

 
 

Friday 14th February 2025 

      World Book Day 2025 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

World Book Day takes place on Thursday 6th March and we hope you’ll join us as we come 

together to celebrate in school. On Friday 7th March, we are inviting children to come to school 

that day in anything that they feel comfortable in. This could be a fancy-dress costume to 

celebrate a particular book/character, bedtime clothes e.g. pyjamas or onesies or their school 

uniform. Feel free to send your child with their favourite book from home which can be shared 

with the class & their friends too. 

 

Dressing up or bringing books into school can be a big part of the celebrations and what we all 

enjoy about World Book Day but there is no expectation from us to purchase anything new. We 

want all children to enjoy the day & focus on their love of reading without putting any additional 

pressure on our families as this event is about enjoying stories and promoting a love of reading not 

worrying the night before about a costume! 

 

Don’t forget to use your £1 World Book Day book token to get a FREE book! These will be given to 

each child at the end of the school day. Simply take your book token to your nearest bookseller 

and swap it for a World Book Day £1 book OR get £1off any book or audiobook costing £2.99 or 

more. You can find your nearest bookseller at worldbookday.com/participating-retailers. You 

could also help your child choose their book by showing them the exciting ‘Look Insides’ at 

worldbookday.com/books beforehand. 

 

We are very much looking forward to celebrating World Book Day this year. 

Yours Faithfully 

 

Laura Austin  

Head Teacher 
Laura.Austin@easthorpeschool.co.uk 

www.easthorpeschool.co.uk  

Easthorpe School, 165 Loughborough Rd, Ruddington, Nottingham, NG11 6LQ 
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